
Our family has property outside of International Falls, Minnesota. The property is a mixture 
of conifers, hardwoods, and open meadows. There is also water that runs through the 
property. In other words, it is a prime Whitetail deer habitat. 

 

 When we bought the property a number of years ago, we had many deer, and we would see 
them frequently. During the past three years, deer sightings have become exceedingly rare. 
I have neighbors and friends who have hunted for their entire lives and basically have 
stopped hunting because they are sitting in the stands watching wolves during the day and 
seeing no deer. This is destroying family deer camps and family traditions. 

 

My good friend had a Great Pyrenees dog which he trained to guard horses and llamas that 
he keeps on his property. The wolves tore his good boy to bits.  

 

This is completely unnecessary and clearly the pro wolf gang in Minnesota has gained the 
ascendancy. We are quite frustrated with the responses that we get from our government 
officials.  

 

I ask for your help in mediating and moderating these concerns.  

Thank you, 

Kevin Christianson 

 


